
Dr. Carl Cepurneek awarded Fulbright fellowship

January 29, 1971

Dr. Carl Cepurneek, a postgraduate research biologist at UCSD, has been awarded a Fulbright fellowship for a
year's study at the University of Adelaide, Australia.

Cepurneek will leave Feb. 11 for Adelaide, where he will conduct research in biochemical mechanisms and
control of iron absorption.

In the UCSD biology department, Cepurneek has conducted research for the past two years on problems of
iron metabolism. In collaboration with Dr. Paul Saltman, professor of biology and provost of Revelle College, he
has been investigating models of regulatory systems in the human organism. At Adelaide, Cepurneek plans to
test some of these systems in the university's department of medicine.
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